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Personnel and Policy Committee 

Minutes from Monday, November 2, 2020 
  
The Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, November 2, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., in 
the conference room within the offices, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present:  Tracy Malterer, board member (chair); David Strysick, board member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent of Schools 
 

 
New Business: 
 

 Winter Athletics—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the start of winter athletics.  The committee discussed 
options and heard from Mrs. Cramer in regards to county and conference information.  The board will discuss 
winter athletics at the November board meeting. 

 Buildings and Grounds Usage—The committee discussed youth wrestling.  The committee also discussed the 
opening of the fitness center.  Further discussion will happen at the board meeting in November.   

 Staffing 2021-2022—The committee reviewed number projections for next year and began a discussion around 
the staffing levels needed at each level and the needs for the district.  The board will discuss further at the 
November board meeting as well as future board meetings.   

 FFA Fruit Sale and other fundraising—Mrs. Cramer discussed information regarding the FFA fruit sale and other 
fundraisers.  The committee indicated that keeping the sale as contact free as possible was important and they 
felt that the sale is great to do with the precautions Ms. Essock prepared in place.   

 Board Vacancy—The committee discussed the process for the board meeting for the vacancy.  The committee 
discussed the voting process and procedures of the meeting. 

 


